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The Nutmeg Restaurant

297 S. Main St.  Rt. 5

East Windsor, CT 

Phone: 860-627-7094

http://www.nutmegrestaurant.com
Connecticut & Western Massachusetts economic and labor market outlook: is this what a RECOVERY feels like and how do we know?
Presented by:  Patrick Flaherty, CT DOL
The Department of Labor relies on businesses and individuals to accurately and completely answer our surveys.  The Connecticut Department of Labor and the U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics regularly collects data from businesses with regard to employment and wages.  This data and information is used by companies to make business decisions, government officials to inform policy decisions, schools and colleges to plan education and training programs, and individuals for career planning.  The presentation will describe the main statistical programs, how the data is collected from employers, and the importance of participating in these programs to ensure accurate and complete data and information 

Patrick J. Flaherty is Assistant Director of Research and Information at the Connecticut Department of Labor.  Prior to his promotion to Assistant Director he was an economist in the Office of Research where his responsibilities included occupational projections and long-term industry projections.  He received his Bachelors Degree in Social Studies from Harvard University and his Masters Degree in Economics from the University of Connecticut.  Patrick’s research interests focus on displaced workers and human capital development.  He has authored several manuscripts for the Office of Research, has given many talks and presentations to business and jobseeker groups.


Among his experiences, Patrick worked for fourteen years for Fleet Financial Group and its predecessor companies where he was Vice President and Senior Economist, and served 10 years as a State Representative in the Connecticut General Assembly.
Events for the Evening:
5:30-6:00   Networking – Bring your business cards!




6:00-6:30   Dinner

6:30-8:30   Speakers/Government Gab/Q&A




8:30  
 Chapter Business/Door Prize/Drawing
DIRECTIONS TO: The Nutmeg

e-mail: info@nutmegrestaurant.com               
	From Hartford:
Take 91 North to Exit 35A Bissell Bridge - RT 291 East. Follow RT 291 over Bissell Bridge to Exit 4. Take a Left at the Light, 

Follow RT 5 North, 4.5 Miles, 

Nutmeg Restaurant is on the Right.

OR

Take 91 North to Exit 44. 

Right at the end of ramp. 

Nutmeg Restaurant is 3.5 Miles on the Left.


	From Springfield:
Take 91 South to Exit 44. 

Right at the end of ramp. 

Nutmeg Restaurant is 3.5 Miles on the Left.



HARTFORD CHAPTER – AMERICAN PAYROLL       ASSOCIATION

QUARTERLY MEETING RESERVATION

July 7, 2016
5:30 PM TO 8:30 PM
The Nutmeg Restaurant
Registration is $50.00
Reservations and checks must be received no later than

June 30, 2016
Name
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              Phone #          Email         APA National Member ID
	
	
	
	
	

	 
	
	 
	
	 

	 
	
	 
	
	 


Please make checks payable to: APA - HC (Fed. Tax ID# 47-5032410)

Please include this form with remittance to:

Laurie Burbank, CPP
10 Glen Hollow Dr.  Unionville, CT 06085
mrsmini20@comcast.net
860-675-9537
PAGE  
1

